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South Eastern District

FOR THE MONTH OF
NOVEMBER 2020

BAYSIDE SOUTH RSL SUB-BRANCH INC.

NIL

Melbourne Cup Lunch

November General Meeting

Committee Meeting

All COVID-19 procedures were adhered to at all our activities/Meetings

Christmas lunch will be held on December 1st at the Redland Bay Golf Club.
All COVID-19 procedures will be adhered to.

Home Visit Officer visited a female member who has been in hospital and gave her one of
our special "Ladies Hospital Pack".

Also visited 2 elderly members and has spoken by phone to 8 members enquiring into their
health and wellbeing.

All Members will receive a 'Christmas’ hamper which has been purchased from IGA Mt.
Cotton.

56

After our Christmas lunch the Sub-Branch will be in recess until late January.

This form is for Sub Branch statistics and information only. All other matter should be raised in General Business at Council Meetings.




	SubBranch Name: BAYSIDE SOUTH RSL SUB-BRANCH INC.
	undefined: NIL
	Membership: 56
	Month: NOVEMBER 2020
	Activities: Melbourne Cup Lunch

November General Meeting

Committee Meeting

All COVID-19 procedures were adhered to at all our activities/Meetings
	Events: Christmas lunch will be held on December 1st at the Redland Bay Golf Club.

All COVID-19 procedures will be adhered to.
	Pensions  & Welfare: Home Visit Officer visited a female member who has been in hospital and gave her one of our special "Ladies Hospital Pack".

Also visited 2 elderly members and has spoken by phone to 8 members enquiring into their health and wellbeing.

All Members will receive a 'Christmas' hamper which has been purchased from IGA Mt. Cotton.
	Points of Interest: After our Christmas lunch the Sub-Branch will be in recess until late January.


